ST. JOHN'S PARISH PASTORAL COUNCIL TUESDAY OCTOBER 26, 2021

Present: Vince Kirby, John Leise, Connie Wees, Fr. Gnirk, Tom Manhart, Molly Zach, Pat Costello, Paulie Pesek, Jim Mangimeli, Jenny Boothe, Quentin Bliss, Brenda Thiessen

Excused: Rachael Urban, Tom Oehler, Colleen Starman, Sue Morse

The meeting began with a prayer.

The minutes of September 28, 2021 were accepted.

Gather, week one was completed.

Connie spoke regarding Devine Renovation. The social justice bulletins are being edited and updated and will be sent to Brenda to insert in the bulletins. It was decided that we would host another ministry fair possibly in the spring in conjunction with a donut Sunday and/or Wednesday RF night.

There will be a monthly adult faith formation opportunity offered on Wednesday night's beginning in November, tentatively on November 17th. Father is planning to do one in the spring on the Acts of the Apostles as well. The idea of bringing in professors or other speakers is a possibility too.

Fr. Gnirk reported that the he will be back to doing all 3 masses this weekend. Tony LaMar with the Legacy Society will be joining us this weekend at all masses and speaking on behalf of the Archdiocese regarding estate planning. There will be no mass next Tuesday, November 2nd due to Fr. Lordemann's funeral.

The meeting adjourned with prayer.

Next meeting is November 23, 2021 at 7 PM.